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1. From late-October through late-November, we focused on gathering feedback on the 
relationship continuum/pyramid (see September 2024 report), the guiding principles and 
logistics document for developing, sustaining, and managing relationships. The efforts 
included: 

• Multiple conversations with President Baren 
• A robust discussion with the full ITF on 10/28/24 
• Meetings with the entire partnership group and subsets of this group. 

 
2. At our final meeting in November, the partnership group discussed our progress with 
President Baren. We sought feedback on next steps for the group to consider, as we 
addressed most of our original deliverables.  

• In the end, President Baren suggested that the group’s final task was to “test” our 
relationship continuum/pyramid against existing relationships by attempting to 
classify a wide sample of existing relationships. 

• After this exercise, which the group plans to complete by early January, we will 
provide final versions of all deliverables.  

 
 
 


